
RNS Number : 7313N
Renishaw PLC
24 January 2023
 

Renishaw plc
 
Results announcement and webcast
 
 
Renishaw plc's interim results for the six months ended 31 December 2022 will be announced on Thursday 2
February 2023.
 
There will be a webcast question and answer session at 10:30 GMT on the same day. There will be no presentation
at this webcast; instead, a pre-recorded video presentation of the interim results will be embedded in the RNS
statement released at 07:00 GMT on 2 February.
 
Further details of how to register for and access the webcast are available at the following link:
 

https://www.renishaw.com/en/register-for-the-2023-interim-results-qa-webcast--47761.
 
A recording of the webcast will be made available by Friday 3 February 2023 at: www.renishaw.com/investors.
 
Enquiries: communications@renishaw.com
 
 
Registered number: 01106260
Registered office: New Mills, Wotton-under-Edge, Gloucestershire, GL12 8JR
Telephone: 01453 524524
Website: www.renishaw.com
 

This information is provided by RNS, the news service of the London Stock Exchange. RNS is approved by the Financial Conduct Authority to act as a
Primary Information Provider in the United Kingdom. Terms and conditions relating to the use and distribution of this information may apply. For further
information, please contact rns@lseg.com or visit www.rns.com.

RNS may use your IP address to confirm compliance with the terms and conditions, to analyse how you engage with the information contained in this
communication, and to share such analysis on an anonymised basis with others as part of our commercial services. For further information about how
RNS and the London Stock Exchange use the personal data you provide us, please see our Privacy Policy.
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